
General Manager’s Report - Regular 

February 16th, 2023 

 

1. Status of ICIP Funding Applications   

1. Replacement Community Bus  Tender due to be released this week 
2. Hybrid buses (8) 40-foot   Application submitted May 25th, 2022 
3. Stop Announcement System  Application submitted July 12th, 2022       
4. Radio System Upgrade   Application submitted September 13, 2022 
5. Farebox System Replacement  Application submitted September 30, 2022 
6. Smart Card Validator Upgrade  Application submitted September 30, 2022 

 

2. Delivery – Eighteen (18) New Paratransit buses for GoBus 

Seventeen (17) buses have been received.  We have been advised that the 18th bus, which was 
in an accident during delivery, has been deemed unsalvageable.  Delivery time for a new 
replacement bus will be approximately nine months.   

Ten (10) buses have been delivered to Tok Transit with three (3) more buses to be delivered by 
the end of this week. The four (4) remaining buses should be delivered by the end of next week. 

3. Electrification Plan 

The electrification plan is on schedule to be completed by June.  CUTRIC will be here on 
February 22nd to do a site visit and an evaluation of the facility and on route requirements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


